COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

November 30, 2018

Judy Sprague

Arkins Park Stone Corporation
5975 NCR 27

Loveland, CO 80538

Re: Sprague Red Lyons, Permit No. M-1981-057, Approval of Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-1)
Ms. Sprague:

On November 30, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on November 20, 2018, addressing the
following:

Revise reclamation plan to allow Quarry 3 to remain as-is for residential use, including leaving
a section of steep highwall as an amphitheater and not revegetating the quarry per the
landowner’s request.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit
No. M-1981-057. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1981-057 remain in full force
and effect.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at
amy.eschberger@state.co.us.

Sincerely,
O/W\«(s adwj—“%

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

CC: Shari Swenson, Arkins Park Stone via email at: shari@arkinsparkstone.com
Dewey Chandler, Arkins Park Stone via email at: dewey.chandler@arkinsparkstone.com
Michael Cunningham, DRMS
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